
From: Aksa Khanom  
Sent: 16 May 2023 18:49 
To: Planning 
Subject: 2022/3853/P 
 
Camden Council, 
  
I am very pleased that there will be a big wheel to look at Camden Market 
from high up and see other parts of London.  I really like visiting old buildings 
which these plans will bring back to life.  The project will offer opportunities 
for the local people.    
  
Thanks 
 
Aksa khanom  
Camden gardens  
 


